
    Plum Creek Conservation District 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO RECORDS RETENTION SCHEDULE  
 
 

The Plum Creek Conservation District will hold a public hearing on proposed amendments to its Records Retention 
Schedule.  The Hearing on the proposed Records Retention Schedule will be held at: 
 

9:30 A.M. 
Friday, February 7th, 2025 
1101 West San Antonio St. 

Lockhart, Texas 78644 
 
The proposed Records Retention Schedule will amend PCCD’s June 18th, 2024, Records Retention Schedule as 
follows: 
 

1. To update and/or clarify retention schedule as recommended by the Texas State Library and Archives 
Commission.  

 
A copy of the Proposed Amendments is available at the Plum Creek Conservation District’s office and is posted on 
the District’s website:  www.pccd.org.  Written or oral comments may be submitted during the hearing or sent in 
advance to 1101 West San Antonio St., Lockhart, Texas 78644. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
 Daniel Meyer, Executive Manager 
 Plum Creek Conservation District 
 (512) 398-2383  
 Daniel.meyer@pccd.org 

mailto:Daniel.meyer@pccd.org

